
           
  
                         Volume 4: Issue 28 
               April 2, 2015 
 A Message from the Principal 
Dates to Remember 
April 3 
Good Friday/No School 
April 11, 12, 19 
First Communion Masses 
April 15 
Spring Pictures 
April 24 
Exercise for Education 
Color Run-pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Newslett
er 

Dear St. Isidore Families: 

Our teachers and staff extend to all of you peace and blessings for the Easter 

Holiday.  We hope you will take the children to church with you on each of the Holy 

days so they are aware of the sacrifices that Jesus made for us. 

We will return on Monday with preparation for many events and the final marking 

period.  We are encouraging students to continue to work hard, there are many 

days left of school and lots to do. 

Faithfully,  
Dr. Robin A. Conboy, Principal 

 

 

 

 

Registration for 2015-2016 is OPEN!   

 

St. Isidore School Color Run 

Join us for this fun family friendly run/walk on April 24th 6pm. Registration $25 and includes a T-Shirt if registered by 

March 31st. Price increases to $30 April 1st. See www.stisidoreschool.com for more info. 

 

Sister Strikes Again! - Late Nite Catechism 2 

St. Isidore School is hosting this hilarious Off-Broadway Production on May 3rd at 2pm. Tickets are $40 for GA and $50 for 

Teacher Pet seats can be purchased at www.entertainmentevents.com or by contacting Brandy Voytko at 

bvoytko@stisidoreschool.com 

 

April 3
rd

 is the Last Knights of Columbus  Fish Fry!!  The  Fish Fry Dinners will be held at the Knights Home and Event 

hall. Get a great meal and support the local Quakertown Knights of Columbus charities.  Tickets are $9.00 per platter 

including a 6oz. Haddock, French Fries, and coleslaw.  Coffee and Tea will be provided, soft drinks available for $1.00.  For 

more information visit our website at www.kofc4649.org. 

 

We Still Have Color Run lawn signs, we can exchange the signs for school and keep them here if you can take a Color 

Run sign for the next month that would be great.  They are in the main office! 

 

April:  The Magazine Drive competition is on again!  Please make sure teachers have a count if you drop them in the 

recycle bins or bring them in and students will count.  Who will win the party this year??? 

 

We will be doing a school wide service project for Cross Roads starting in April.  Their current needs are:  Pacifiers for 

different stages of growth; bibs (infant and older chidren's bibs; socks of all sizes up to size 7; baby washes such as wash 

cloths, soaps, creams, Desitin, powder;  tooth brushes; shampoo, lotion; eating utensils (training utensils and up) sippy cups, 

baby cups and plates; safety proofing things for cabinets, drawers, toilets ($7 or $8); boys and girls underwear; spring 

clothes such as Easter dresses; shorts.  School made cards to give to the babies.  The women love the art projects from 

children. 

 

FLEA MARKET  June 13, 2015, rain date June 20, 2015.  St. Isidore Church to support the Landscape committee.  

Volunteers needed as well as the opportunity to get some great buys.  You can buy a space to sell your items by contacting 

Anna Marie Lombardi @ 215.529.9727 

 

Mark Your Calendar: 

April 26:  Mother and Son/Iron Pigs 

April 30:  Progress Reports 

May 1:  First Friday Mass/May Procession 

May 3:  Sister Strikes Again/2:00 in the gym 

May 6:  Fiesta for all students 

http://www.kofc4649.org/

